Minutes of AGM held 15TH January 2019 Cricket Club Middleton St George
Meeting commenced 20.45
Minutes from last AGM circulated and agreed.
Apologise were sent by John Jameson for his none attendance this evening.
Chairman/secretary’s report.
Overall the club has had another successful   year. The chairman queried whether we continue with September gathering as was so poorly attended by members last year.
It was decided that we will give it another go. The cricket club now have a “facebook” page which they will also use to promote our events throughout the year. We are lucky to have the club as our base so working with them should benefit us both. 
The Christmas party went well. Members indicated they are happier with it being back at Middleton St George. All praised Brian in his booking of the artist. He is happy to continue in this role. Will confirm same date once again with the cricket club. Catering to be reviewed closer to the date. 
At last years AGM we were in the process of getting Peter Dowthwaite registered with DVLA as our vehicle authenticator. This is now complete should anyone need this service. Alan Blackburn is also listed. 
Members are aware that York Rotary club have now given up the “Morgans” diary. This has however been taken over by the Burnley branch. Mavis is in contact with them and it is hoped we will have these on sale at membership renewal night in February. Once again these are £5 and will be sold on a first come first served basis.
At this point last year we were looking for anyone with an interest in updating the website as Paul’s work commitments were preventing him from doing it. Same with the newsletter. As was expected no one came forward. Since this time Mavis has taken on both these jobs. She is happy to continue at the moment. Mavis thanked Ian Wood for his contributions to the newsletter recently and apologised that she hadn’t been able to put all the pictures in. These will however go on the website and if in future her skills improve!! Don’t hold your breath. 
You will hear from the treasurer that funds remain stable and as we don’t anticipate any big change next year it has been decided to keep membership fees to £15 once again. 
We have had no interest in anyone joining the committee. Luckily all current members are happy to continue.
We have made no big purchases this year. Treasurer will update. Have purchased keyrings and coaster. Ken Breckon asked if we could get some more pens. Mavis will sort this. The last lot we got proved to be a good buy.




Treasurers Report. 
Summary of outgoings were issued for members to review.
Maureen updated on financial position of the club.  Income last year from subscriptions, raffles and events totalled £2,470.50. Outgoings were £2,644.35. Available funds on the 31st Dec stood at £4,039.26 
Outgoings this year were reduced marginally this is owing to the fact we had a good supply of stamps and stationery. Outlay for Christmas party was also reduced.
For the last 3 years balance has remained around £4,000.
Other Business.
No issues raised by members
Chairman closed meeting thanking members for attending. Special thanks going to Elaine, Maureen and Mavis for their work throughout the year. 
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